
From: Burton, Kenneth <krburton@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/16/2017 10:43:19 AM
Subject: RE: Office in Brown Building for SLED Agents

Mr. Varat,
 
I will do.

Thanks,

Ken

From: Danny Varat [DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov]
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 3:46 PM
 
To: Burton, Kenneth
 
Subject: RE: Office in Brown Building for SLED Agents
 

Please keep this.
 

From: Burton, Kenneth [mailto:krburton@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 10:14 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: Office in Brown Building for SLED Agents
 
Mr. Varat,
 
The prior administration had an office in the Brown Building for the SLED agents on the 3rd floor. Three keys were 
given to the agents. The rent was very minimial and has been paid through June 30, 2016. If it is not needed, as a 
courtesy,I would see if the agents as the Governor’s Office needs it. If so, we can get it transferred to them through 
Department of Administration and get reimbursed for the difference.
 
Thanks,
 
Ken Burton
Finance Manager
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
Phone: 803-734-9917
Fax: 803-734-9887
krburton@aging.sc.gov 
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